It would be foolish to let the 2022 Bond Act slip away: Please VOTE!

Shoreline erosion threatens wildlife habitat, fluctuating water levels incite property damage,
and pollutants defile our Great Lakes. As a resident of Niagara county, the deterioration of my
environment distresses me. So what can we do?

By voting yes for the Clean Water, Clean Air, and Green Jobs Environmental Bond Act on
November 8th, you can support the movement to prevent environmental decay. The approval of this
Bond Act is imperative to ensure our waterfront's protection.

Bonds allow states to fund their initiatives. If the public votes to pass a bond act, the states have
permission to sell bonds to investors. These investors financially back the bond, and this funding
supports the Act's goal.

If the Environmental Bond Act passes, $4.2 billion of investments would become available. At
least $650 million would go to drinking water and wastewater improvements, regulating pollutants,
replacing lead pipelines, and enhancing stormwater drainage systems. An additional $650 million
would fund the conservation of forests, family farms, recreational space, and park improvements.
Another $3 million would dedicate itself to renewable energy-based infrastructure, land restoration,
and the protection of wetlands and waterways.

The Bond Act will work to mitigate climate change. Public opinion matters. Your voice can
make a difference. The passage of this Act relies on you. Support the Clean Water, Clean Air, and

Green Jobs Environmental Bond Act, and please vote YES on November 8th.



